
AERB Board visited NPCIL Kaiga site, Karnataka 
 

The 139th meeting of the Board of AERB was held on December 23, 2022 

at Kaiga Generating Station (KGS), Karnataka. The Chairman and 

Members of the Board visited control rooms of units 1 - 4 and the under 

construction site of units 5&6. 

    

 

The Board interacted with the NPCIL staff and appreciated the progress 

of activities ensuring safety.  


